CITY OF ROCHESTER HILLS



DATE: April 20, 2009

TO:

City Council

RE:

Green Space Stewardship

In advance of the Green Space Stewardship presentation scheduled for the May 4 City Council meeting, I have requested John Staran provide his opinion on the definition and legal description of stewardship.

In working with Jerry Carvey and the initial Green Space presentation, I requested this information to help clarify and place some legal borders on a potentially difficult topic to define. The initial reactions to the opinion have been very positive, and I look forward to the presentation and discussions on May 4.

I am forwarding the opinion for your review in advance of the meeting, and I am sending the information on to the Green Space Board members as well.